Miss Borrmann’s Second Grade Homework Policy
Reading Homework: Students should read aloud at least twenty minutes each night, and record their reading on the provided reading calendars weekly. 
Students will also complete two book reports at home.   One of these reports is our biography book report where students will present the reports in our annual Wax Museum.  
Spelling and Math Homework:  Students will still be given weekly spelling words and daily math practice to take home to reinforce the skills we are learning in school.  However, this is not a requirement unless the student fails to complete his or her work in class.
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